
NO PARKING IS AVAILABLE IN THE BROOKS CENTER LOT. 
PLEASE DO NOT COME TO THE BROOKS CENTER IN YOUR PERSONAL VEHICLE.

YOU MUST PARK FOLLOWING THE DIRECTIONS BELOW.

Cars must park in the P-5 lot beside the East Campus Park-N-Ride.

A shuttle will run from the gravel lot to the Brooks Center entrance every 10-15 minutes starting one hour 
before the performance and following the performance.

Once the performance starts, a shuttle will remain at the Brooks Center in case you need to return to your 
vehicle.

The Brooks Center is not responsible for parking tickets.

Bill and Donna Eskridge Tri-ART Series

Welcome to Tri-ART!

To check in, give your school or last name to the Brooks Center representative as you enter the lobby.

If you would like to sit together, please arrive together.

Late arrivals will be seated at appropriate intervals during performances.

If you have any questions, contact the box office at 864-656-7787 or email box office manager 
MaryJo Jeffries at maryjoj@clemson.edu.




